Page 1 of 2

Sekowski, Antoni

From: Sekowski, Antoni

Sent:  Thursday, April 07, 2011 8:43 AM

To: 'Stephen Davies'

Subject: RE: Barley Mill Plaza - Application Number 2008-0275-S

Additionally, Ken Bieri has indicated that the proposed zoning district line must contain a metes and
bounds description. The Department is currently unable to prepare a rezoning exhibit. Please forward
plans with this additional information at your earliest convenience to ensure a Council introduction and
June 7 Planning Board hearing. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Antoni

From: Sekowski, Antoni

Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2011 7:02 AM

To: 'Stephen Davies'

Subject: RE: Barley Mill Plaza - Application Number 2008-0275-S

Steve,

Thanks for the quick response. Please provide site capacity calculations for each zoning district with
associated acreage and resources at your earliest convenience.

Thanks,
Antoni

From: Stephen Davies [mailto:sdavies@apexengineeringinc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 6:45 PM

To: Sekowski, Antoni

Subject: RE: Barley Mill Plaza - Application Number 2008-0275-S

Antoni,
36.87acres are proposed to be rezoned with this plan from OR to CR.

Stephen G. Davies, P.E.

President

APEX Engineering Incorporated
27 West Market Street

Newport, DE 19804

302.994.1900 (p)

302.994.9099 ()

302.388.1916 (c)

From: Sekowski, Antoni [mailto:ASekowski@nccde.org]
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 8:17 AM

To: Stephen Davies

Subject: Barley Mill Plaza - Application Number 2008-0275-S

Steve,

4/7/2011



